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EXAPOD HERALD

Department of Entomology
Nolume 9

May 201997

University of Nebraska-Lincoln
Number S

Dr. Fred Baxendale . . .$1,500. . .. .. DowElanco
Drs. Lance Meinke and Blair Siegfried. . . . . .
$77,830. . . . USDA, Agricultural Research Service

Dr. Shripat T. Kamble . . . . $10,000 . . . .

American Cyanamid. . . . USDA/CSREES . . .
$22,275 . . . USDA/CSREES (Nebraska, Illinois &
Indiana--Outreah NAPIAP publication) . . .
$14,306

Welcome to Pam Gandara, who began her position
as a department secretary on May 14, 1997.

Darhba Subrahmanyam, a new graduate student

from India pursuing his Ph.D. Degree. Darhba’s
advisors will be Dr. Z B Mayo and Dr. Robert
Wright.

Mastercharge Card users: when ordering via phone
or FAX please ask the vendor to reference your
name on the shipping label, packing list and
invoice. The main office, 202 PI, is usually
unaware of these orders. When shipments arrive,
this will help end the confusion regarding "who
ordered this."

To access daily meal allowance rates for travel they
are available on the World Wide Web through the
UNL Accounting home page. You may find the
schedule at URL:
http://www.unl.edu/unaccweb/t-irs.htm

Dr. Shripat T. Kamble has been selected by the Dean
of Agricultural Research Division (ARD) and ARD
Advisory Council for the 1997-98 ESCOP/ACOP
Leadership Development Course. He will serve 10%
of his time assisting with administrative activities in the
ARD office.

Dr. Shripat T. Kamble received an award by the
University of Nebraska Cooperative Extension
Division for “Excellence in Team Programming for
NUFACTS”.

Dr. Shripat T. Kamble is a nominee of the North
Central Branch of Entomological Society of America
for Certification Board Representative.

Thomas L. Clark has received his M.S. Degree at the
spring commencement. Dr. John Foster and Dr.
John Witkowski were his advisors.

Jon C. Bedick has received his M.S. Degree at the
spring commencement. Dr. Brett Ratcliffe and Dr.
Leon Higley were his advisors.

Congratulations to Dr. David L. Keith on being
recognized for 30 years of service to the University of
Nebraska.

Congratulations to Dr. Z B Mayo on being recognized
for 25 years of service to thg University of Nebraska.

Congratulations to Thomas L. Clark, for being a
recipient of a Bukey Memorial Fellowship for the
academic year 1997-98 in the amount of $9,500.

Congratulations to Fikru Haile, for being a recipient of
a $9,500 fellowship for the academic year 1997-98.

Congratulations to Tiffany M. Heng-Maoss, for being
a recipient of a $1,500 fellowship for the academic
year 1997-98.
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